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 Alan & Jennifer 

Davis

COMMEMP

ER

2016/4233/P 09/09/2016  18:06:19 We strongly oppose this application for the following reasons:

1. The property is a grade 2 listed building in a conservation area. It is impossible to see what the 

finished extension will look like and therefore how it will fit in with the surrounding early 19th century 

cottages it backs onto.( These cottages were built before 17 East Heath Rd)

2. We understand that the level of the garden is to be raised resulting in additional earth placed against 

the rear wall of our kitchen, causing unreasonable additional pressure on our boundary wall.

3. The extension could interfere with our view from our roof terrace.
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